
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Remote Learning Feedback 
 
Whilst the school continues to be closed for most students and the learning is taking place in a very 
different format to usual, we hope you will find it useful to receive some feedback on how effectively 
your child has been responding to current expectations. 
 
To this effect, staff teaching Year 7 and/or Year 8 classes have been asked to provide their best 
judgement for each student as to whether they fully engage with all tasks set, they understand the 
content and they submit work reflecting their ability in the subject.  We are, however, conscious that 
we are not necessarily fully aware of external factors and family circumstances which may have 
impacted negatively on students’ ability to produce their very best in these difficult times. 
 
The feedback is now ready for you to view on our assessment portal ‘GO 4 Schools’, by visiting 
https://www.go4schools.com/parents/.  
To help you log in, please visit the following section from the school website: shorturl.at/cjlrS. 
 
Please click on ‘View report’ (column header ‘12 Jun 2020’) at the bottom of the screen to see the 
relevant document and save it in PDF format for future reference. 
 
We appreciate that the current time is quite difficult for many people, but we hope that this feedback 
provides some valuable information about the progress your child is making with the Remote Learning.  
Most students seem to have adapted and to be responding very well to the new expectations, and we 
feel it is important to acknowledge it formally.  Please contact Ms Bennett (Head of Year 7 – 
rbennett@tomlinscoteschool.com) or Mr Young (Head of Year 8 – syoung@tomlinscoteschool.com) if 
you need further support to help your son/daughter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
    
Mr R Major     Mr A Daniel 
Principal                   Assistant Principal 
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